
STS PTO NEWS  December 2022 

We are so grateful for our
amazing parent volunteers!
Thank you to Tina Lu, Mari
Roquiz, and Kristin Spillane for
organizing another successful
Santa's Workshop! This event
takes a lot of planning and
organization and you all made it
look easy...THANK YOU!  

Shout out to Emily Ingalls for
helping us get some new spirit
wear. We can't wait to wear it in
our community. We hope to
offer it again in the spring, so
stay tuned! 

Kelli Patrick and Heather Hall
have been hard at work
organizing the student
Christmas luncheon on
December 15th. The kids will
love the pizza and might even
get a special visitor! 

Kim, Nadia, Kat, & Allen 

 Upcoming Events

A Message from the Board December Updates! 

December 5th-7th: Santa's
Workshop 
December 13th: Christmas
Concert at PVI, 6PM 
December 14th: Student
Christmas Movie & Pajama Day
December 15th: Student
Christmas luncheon with Santa
December 15th: PTO sponsored
Christmas teacher luncheon 
December 16th: Tiger Closet
open from 8-9AM 

February: Trivia Night 
March: Ice Skating Event &
Annual Auction 
May: Teacher Appreciation Week 

 







Save the Date 

 email: stspto@sttimothyparish.org |  www.sainttimothyschool.org/pto

Thank you for helping us meet our
goal of raising $70,000 toward
upgrading our classrooms! Our

students also completed 863 Acts of
Kindness and donated over 50 coats
to those in need. We are so grateful.
A special thank you to Beth Corliss,

Tori Keller, and Michelle Kabadi for all
of their help!  

Mele Kalikimaka 

The PTO sponsored Staff 
Christmas Party will be on 

December 15th. Our theme is Mele
Kalikimaka and we'll have appetizers, 

dessert, games, and lots of
 laughs! Be on the lookout for pictures

of this fun party! 

https://my.raisecraze.com/app2/join/AJVNRF4

